
 

WATER SHUT-OFF  

On Monday, September 10, Jacobson Excavation will install a new waterline that will necessitate a water 
shut-off that affect the buildings within the yellow box highlighted below. The shut-off is expected to 
last from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m.  
 
If you have any questions about this shut off, please contact: 
 
Bill Dixon  
Jacobson Excavation LLC  
bill.withjacobsonx@gmail.com 
801.668.2518 
 
Thank you!  


